CENTRAL MISSISSIPPI LIGHT FLYERS
October 07 Meeting
Meeting Minutes

October13, 2007

The meeting was called to order at 12:36.
Guests: Finley Knox, Dann Fabian, Susan Coco, and Dr. Samuel Suttle.
All Officers were present except Treasurer Dee Gilland.

Teresa Comfort, Malcolm Davis, John Denton, and Jack Estes were thanked for preparing the
meal.

Minutes from the September meeting were read. They were approved on a motion by Dr. Bob and
a second by Joe Cauthen.

Tommy Jackson presented a brief financial report. We have $6100 in the bank.

The Safety report was presented by Tommy Jackson. He noted that a recent engine failure
reinforced the need to maintain a proper altitude in the pattern.

Jim Richardson introduced Dann Fabian who discussed proper communications with air
controllers. He recommended that we notify Jackson Approach when gliders were operating. He
also reminded everyone to maintain proper clearance from clouds. Notify the tower early if you
want flight following so they can get you entered in the system. Keep communications brief and
act professional.

Pete Vosso announced the Air Show at Tallulah/Vicksburg on Oct 27. His son Chris soloed in the
Blanik glider on his 14" birthday recently. Chris will open the air show with a glider flight.

Old Business
% Discussed the Young Eagles program. It requires pilots to be members of the EAA and
carry liability insurance on their aircraft.
% Bylaw committee update. Jack Estes made a motion to defer the vote until December.
Teresa seconded the motion and after discussion it was approved.

New Business

% Four Fly-Ins coming up. Lucedale Oct 20. Vicksburg Oct 27. Kosciusko the first
weekend of Nov and Pisgah the second week end in Nov.
The fall Fly-in work day will be on Friday afternoon. Talmadge and the Col will cook.
Jack Estes and John Price will audit the books for the Club.
Dee will update the Web site.
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Jack Estes made a motion to adjourn. There was a second by Boyd and the meeting adjourned at
2:00 PM.



